; COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

19th iugust,1981.

Doar Sirs,

With reference to my letter of the 28%th ultimo
regarding the donkey boiler of the 8.5, "GIULIA PEIRCE",
I have to ascquaint you that I have since received your
Report Form 5b containing perticulars of this boiler.

With regard to the proposed hydraulic test on the
boiler, I have to acquaint you that this may be dispensed
with,unless you consider the test to be neceasary.

1 am,Dear Sirs, g‘
Yours faithfully, W /
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